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 June 2   4M to Meduxnekeag 
June 4   Walk and Roll Event, 2T and 2/3C to Meduxnekeag 
June 7    4M to Science East, Playground Meeting 6 pm virtual 
June 8   3D and 3R to Bowlacade 
June 9   1F to Meduxnekeag, 1Mo and 1Mi to AYR Motor Center, PSSC Meeting at 6 Virtual 
June 11  K to Meduxnekeag 
June 14  1F to Fredericton, 4A to Mactaquac, 2T and 2/3C to Fredericton 
June 14&16  Talent Show Auditions  
June 15  SRC to Fredericton 
June 16  K to AYR Motor Center 
June 18  5J and 5FD to Shiktehawk 
June 18&21  Talent Show recording days 
June 21  Grade 5 Farewell at 6 for 5FD and 6:15 for 5J 
June 22  Summer Send Off 
June 23  Track and Field Day 
June 24  Class Bubble Picnic Hot Dog Meal 
June 25  Last Day of School, Report Cards, Summer birthday cupcakes, Gum Day 

 

 

     
 

School Supply Packs 
School supply pack orders for $50.00 are due June 
24.  For those who did not wish to purchase the 
supplies with us, a school supply list will be sent 
home in report cards for you to buy your own. 
 
Books for Bikes 
We would like to thank our Masons from Granite 
Lodge #54 who sponsored a reading program at our 
school where students could read a book and fill 
out a ballot to have their name entered for a draw 
for a bike.  The draw took place on May 15th.  
Congratulations to Oliver Price, Logan Milburn, 
Blake Pollock, Javier Lewis, Dawson Pollock, 
Rondo Simon, Lily Springer, Avery Maillet, Dyson 
Cronkhite, Jenna Lee Sharpe, Brooklyn Swan and 
Drew Springer. 
 
Walk and Roll Event 
Students participated in a special walk on Friday 
to honor disability awareness.  We appreciate 
everyone who took part to support inclusivity! 
 

 
 
 

Food Services  
We will be ending our meal service this year a bit 
early due to our meal service provider being 
unable to deliver at this time.  Milk can still be 
purchased until June 18th.  Anyone who had 
purchased meals and did not get them will be 
refunded.   
 
Grade 5 Events 
Grade 5 students will visit Camp Shiktehawk on 
Friday, June 18th, to celebrate their “graduation”.  
The Grade 5 students also have a special Farewell 
Ceremony scheduled for June 21st at 6:00pm for 
5FD and 6:15 for 5J.  We will be running our event 
the same as last year with a Fond Farewell 
Parade.  Each student can choose to decorate 
their car for the occasion if they wish.  Cars can 
enter one at a time to receive gifts and prizes and 
then have a special photo opt and depart.  We are 
looking forward to a special evening.  There will 
be a detailed notice sent home about this activity.   
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Talent Show  
Students will have an opportunity to participate in 
our year-end talent show by auditioning on June 
14th and 16th.  Students who are prepared then will 
be recorded on June 18th and 21st.  We will post 
this so permission will be required to participate. 
 
Class Bubble Picnics 
We will be offering free hot dog meals to all our 
students and staff over lunch on June 24th.  There 
will be hot dogs and chips and we will ask each 
student to bring their water bottles.  If your child 
does not like hot dogs, please send a lunch with 
them on that day. Order forms will go home to be 
filled out and returned.   
 
Field Trips 
There are many field trips taking place this month 
and parents should receive detailed permission 
slips outlining the trip prior to the excursion.  
Please note the dates above regarding times and 
contact homeroom teachers if you have questions 
regarding the trips. 
 
Summer Birthdays 
Happy birthday for students having a birthday in 
June, July or August including: Daltyn Welch, 
Brycen Young, June Furey, Haley Young, Mason 
Gaston, Bridget Ford, Cynthia van Oord, Bryson 
Campbell, Zackeray Trecartin, Olivia Provenzano, 
Leah Barrett, Madi Ferguson, Denver Brawn, 
Caden Christie, Riley Young-Thornton, Hudson 
Magee, Zoey Demerchant, Layla McGuigan, Conner 
Arbeau, Michelle Nawab, Jaxon Matthews, Eli 
Gonzales-Moser, Damien Hatheway, Chloe Brewer, 
Ethan Orser, Maddox Crain, Eva Robichaud, 
Andrew Brewer, Nathan Brewer, Westin Cullins, 
Alaina Langille,  Lily Springer, Kylie Marr,  Ethan 
Bradley, Kylie Marr, Addie Ingraham, Jade Roy, 
Eva Dore, Connor Christie, Esme Mean, Logan 
Armstrong, Tinsley Sharpe, MJ Phillips, Isobella 
Spragg, Cali Trail, Jamieson Paul, Maya Fullerton, 
Shawn Rogers, Blake Roy, Eben Dickinson, Jade 
Roy, Celena Campbell-Lozier, Rylie Marr, Nolan 
Banville, Tyson Levesque, Mrs. Forbes, Mrs. 
Guiggey and Mrs. Stone.  We will have cupcakes 
from Cal’s Independent Grocer on June 25th. 
 
   

 
 

 

 

 
 

Summer Send Off 
Summer Send Off will involve students rotating 
through stations outside for students to enjoy in 
their bubbles and will be covid-friendly.  Each 
group may wish to wear a hat and sunscreen for 
protection from the sun.   
 
SRC 
We will sell ice cream each Friday until June 19th  
for $1.00 each.  Please have orders in by 
Thursday.  The fun day for this month will be gum 
day on the last day of school.  We will provide the 
gum, or they can bring their own.  Either way 
there is a charge of 50 cents to participate.  We 
want to thank the student council for all their 
hard work this year.  Thank you for your 
leadership Cynthia van Oord, Haley Young, Jordan 
Levesque, Brooklyn Swan, Layleh Trail and Maddy 
Sharp! 
 
Track and Field 
We will be having our annual school wide track 
and field event for students on June 23rd.  
Students will compete for ribbons for first, 
second, third, fourth and fifth in various 
competitions by grade level and in their bubbles.  
Dress appropriately for the event that day. 
 
Have a Nice Summer 
The last day of school will be Friday, June 25th. 
Report Cards will be issued on this day as well.  To 
all the grade five students- best of luck next year – 
you will be missed!  To our returning students, 
have an enjoyable break and we look forward to 
seeing you all in the fall.  To our new Kindergarten 
students, we are excited to have you join us in the 
fall.  To our parents, thank you for all your 
support over the year.  It has been a challenging 
year in many ways, and we have appreciated 
everyone’s flexibility, understanding and 
perseverance through it all. We are looking 
forward to a “greener” year next year.  Have a 
wonderful summer on behalf of all of us here at 
Nackawic Elementary School! 
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